

## DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE, LONDON KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET, LONDON, W.1

Telephone: GROsvenor 8891

Biblioteca de Ciencies i d'Enginyeries

In Reply Refer to:

Dear Sir:

On 13 June 1966, the Office of the Director, U. S. Naval European Contracts Program will move from its present location at 429 Oxford Street, London, England, to Brussels, Belgium. All correspondence, reports, invoices, and inquiries after 10 June should be directed to the following address:

Director
U. S. Navy European Research Contracts Program
Shell Building
47 Rue Cantersteen
Brussels, Belgium

This relocation is an administrative one, enabling the office to utilize the procurement services of the U.S. Air Force in negotiating future research contracts. The association of this office with the Office of Naval Research, London, and Washington, will however, continue unaltered.

As the time involved in completing this move will require approximately two and one-half weeks, there will be a delay in responding to correspondence which does arrive during the period 13 June - 1 July, and I ask your patience and understanding in this unavoidable circumstance.

Yours truly,

JOHN E. RAYMOND

Commander, USN

Director